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Sydney Buses: the major alteration to bus routes has materially diminished my utility. I 
regularly travel Malabar to Darlinghurst and my children the reverse. When I once had 
several direct bus options routing via Taylor Square I am now obliged to change either to 
light rail and walk 1.5km or take two buses. I would have thought the ANZAC parade to 
Oxford St./Taylor Square/Darlinghurst was a major desired route. I see only inconvenience 
with these new services. 


